
From: Yawar Faraz
To: GeoffreySeaNYC@aol.com
Date: 12/16/04 5:33PM
Subject: January 18, 2005 scoping meeting

Mr. Sea,

Brian Smith asked me to send you an e-mail as a followup to your discussion with him earlier
this afternoon.

The January 18, 2005 EIS scoping meeting was formally announced earlier today. It is listed
on the NRC website under http://www.nrc.aov/Dublic-involve/public-meetinas/index.cfm. As part
of NRC's public outreach efforts, I intend to notify all those on my USEC Inc.'s American
Centrifuge Plant (ACP) e-mail notification list about the January 18th meeting tomorrow. I had
included you in that list. However, today I realized that I had made an error in entering your
e-mail address. As such, I am attaching to this e-mail copies of the two previous e-mails that I
had sent to those on the list notifying them of any significant project milestone completions or
any significant changes to the project scope or schedule.

Yawar Faraz
Project Manager of USEC Inc.

Gas Centrifuge Program
NMSS/FCSS/SPB/GCFLS
Mail Stop: T8F42
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001
301-415-8113
yhf(cDnrc.gov

CC: Brian Smith; Linda Marshall
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